
MEMORANDUM 

To: File 

From: David Brooks 

Date: 

Re: 

Mr. Don Jones called on MondayrJanuary"T3, 2003. 

He said that he had an agreement with Mayo-Marrs to plug the well that is the subject of 
this proceeding, but that they had told him that due to backlog it would be several months 
before they would get it done. 

He said Billy Prichard would confirm this. 


